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Daisy Class

This Week:

We have been learning to listen at 
carpet time. We have learnt 
about having 'looking eyes, 

listening ears,  quiet mouth, still 
hands and crossed legs'. This has 

really helped us to sit nicely. 

We have been looking at our faces 
and having a go at painting our 

portraits. 

Reminders

- Please provide photos of all 
adults who will be collecting 

your child, including 
yourself! 

It is really important that 
we have these so that all 

staff know who is allowed to 
collect your child. 

Well done

The children are really 
starting to settle into the 

Daisy class routines and they 
are doing really well. 

Next Week..

We will be continuing our topic of 
'Marvellous Me' and talking about our 

familes and who lives in our home.

Please can you supply a picture of your 
child with their family. Thank you :) 

We will also be looking at the story 
'The Colour Monster' and starting to 

discuss different feelings that we 
have. 

At home

Please start to teach your child to 
be independent with bottom 

wiping. Of course we are happy to 
help with any accidents - but 

especially in this tricky time, we 
want to limit the amount of time 
we are spending having physical 

contact in the toilets. Thank you! 
:)  

Donations please! 

We would be extremely grateful 
if you could please donate boxed 
tissues to Daisy class. The sniffly 

weather has begun! 

Thank you so much for your 
support.


